Attention Customers

MN GOVERNOR TIM WALZ HAS
ORDERED ALL PERSONS ENTERING
INDOOR FACILITIES TO WEAR A MASK.

IF YOU HAVE A MEDICAL CONDITION
THAT PREVENTS YOU FROM WEARING A

MASK, YOU ARE EXEMPT FROM THIS
ORDER.

DUE HIPAA AND THE 4'" AMENDMENT,

WE CANNOT LEGALLY ASK YOU ABOUT
YOUR MEDICAL CONDITION.

THEREFORE, IF WE SEE YOU WITHOUT A

MASK, WE WILL ASSUME YOU HAVE A

MEDICAL CONDITION AND WE WILL

WELCOME YOU INSIDE TO SUPPORT
OUR BUSINESS.




